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Select Committee Dolphin Sanctuary LC

From: Fleur Elland

Sent: Saturday, 8 October 2022 5:29 PM

To: Select Committee Dolphin Sanctuary LC
Hi,

| wish to add a comment to the enquiry on the health of the water and dolphins in the port river.

While the ideas suggested will help the dolphins and other marine life, just giving large or individual people a fine for
chemical run off into water streams or Boat leaks will not help. They must also pay for the clean up and be
investigated. Currently it has been found arsenic is poisoning the water, the company involved should face a large
fine and jail sentence for staff or CEO. Small or medium size fines mean nothing to these companies polluting the
water. All businesses using the port river should contribute to a levy to clean pollution from the water too.

Regards

Fleur Elland





